
WE WELCOME YOUR COMMENTS! 
 

Thank you for your interest in the Environmental Protection Agency’s FY 2005 
Performance and Accountability Report.  We welcome your comments on how we can 

make this report a more informative document for our readers.  We are particularly 
interested in your comments on the usefulness of the information and the manner in 

which it is presented.  Please send your comments to: 
 

Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
Office of Planning, Analysis, and Accountability 

Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Ave., NW 

Washington, DC 20460 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ORDERING INFORMATION 
 

This report is available on OCFO’s homepage at:  
http://www.epa.gov/ocfo/finstatement/2005par/index.htm, 

through EPA’s National Service Center for Environmental Publications at 1-800-490-
9198, or by ordering online at: http://www.epa.gov/ncepihom. 
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